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March 24, 2020 

COVID-19 Update #8 
 

Brandon School Division is continually monitoring this highly fluid situation and its impact on staff, students, parents 
and the community. We are in constant communication with health authorities and the provincial government and will 
be providing an update once a week, on Friday in the late afternoon. If more urgent news arises before Friday, a notice 
will be sent out in regards to it. The update will continue to be provided through SchoolMessenger, the Brandon School 
Division website and our social media platforms.  
 
In an effort to help limit the spread of the COVID 19 virus and assist with the social distancing efforts, effective 
immediately the Brandon School Division will be closing all play-structures and equipment on Division properties until 
further notice. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the outdoor play equipment please call Maintenance at 
(204) 729-3980. 
 
We understand that this is a difficult time and we thank everyone for their patience and understanding as we work 
through this challenging situation. If you have any questions at all, please contact your school’s administration. 
 
 

 


